
 

 

Crosshill & Govanhill Community Council 

Date:- Monday 11th August 2020 

Address:- Zoom Meeting at 7.00pm 

 
Attendees:-  Anne Marie Millar, Damian Tausney, Jennifer MacDonald, Cheryl McCormick (Chair), 
Marion Nisbet, Grant McManus, Joe Moffat (GCC) 

Apologies:-  Soriya Siddique, Mhairi Hunter 

Chair welcomed everyone to the meeting. 

Matters Arising/Action Points 

Cheryl took everyone through the previous action points outstanding 

Cross Party Group – nothing happening with this just now so put to the side until things are back to 
normal 
 
Thriving Place - Action:- Letter to be written to Govanhill Housing regarding turning the empty 
shops into flats at Allison Street & Victoria Road  

Action:- Cheryl to write to John Quinn and ask why no members of the community are on the 
board 
 
Previous Minutes approved 
 
1st:- Grant McManus 
2nd:- Marion Nisbet 
 
Treasurer Report 

Damian advised that there is £888.83 in bank.   

Planning & Licencing 

Nothing to report. Anne Marie raised issue about the amount of boxes that have been installed on 
Aikenhead Road and whether planning permission was sought for them. 

Action:- Jennifer to email planning to see if they are closed 

Secretary Report & Mail In/Out 

Nothing has really came in during lockdown but anything that has Jennifer forwarded to all members.   
 
Councillors Reports 

Mhairi Hunter 

Councillor Hunter was not able to attend the meeting so no update 



Action:- Jennifer to email all councillors and ask for an update on what they have been dealing 
with during covid 19 

 
Soryia Siddique 

Councillor Siddique was not able to attend the meeting so no update 

Action:- Jennifer to email all councillors and ask for an update on what they have been dealing 
with during covid 19 

Alexander Belic 

Councillor Belic was not able to attend the meeting so no update 

Action:- Jennifer to email all councillors and ask for an update on what they have been dealing 
with during covid 19 

 
Cleansing 
 
Joe advised that he still did not have a date for the bulk to start back up.  Mears have been doing 
some bulk uplifts on behalf of Govanhill Housing but the amount is overwhelming.  Reports from 
social media regarding dumping are not coming through to Joe.  Joe will get us all the contact details 
for people to report. 

Reports of the fridges being dumped is now a police case. 

Action:- Jennifer and Joe to liaise to get all contact methods up on social media 

Action:- Jennifer to email Stevie Scott to ask when Bulk uplift will restart 

Police 

Police unable to attend this meeting.  A resident of the area brought a hand written letter to Marion 
regarding issues with another resident in the area.  Marion will speak to person and pass details to 
Joe who will take it to the Hub Meeting 

Action:- Jennifer to email police looking for reports on trends especially housebreaking to see 
if operation Kapal was successful and also ask for an update on the fridges incident 

ACOB 

Discussion took place if we wanted to continue with Zoom meetings until we could get back to 
meeting in Samaritan House and this was agreed to be the best way to communicate in the 
meantime.  Discussion took place about whether to invite public into the zoom meetings and it was 
agreed that for the meantime we would advertise on social media and field any questions from there 
and give answers after the meeting. 

Public 

2 people enquiring about the fridges incident updated above. 

Close of Meeting and Date of Next Meeting 

Monday 14th September 2020 Held:-  Zoom Meeting at 7.00pm 

 

 

 


